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 2 days ago  Bart Lovins  http://bartlovins.com

Welcoming New Faces to the PAC

Family!

I’m thrilled to introduce two fantastic additions to the PAC

team: Kathy Zseger, our new PAC Secretary, and Brandon

Stearsman, our new PAC Custodian, who both hit the

ground running in January. Let’s give them a warm

welcome and get to know them a little better.

Kathy Zseger – PAC Secretary: A familiar face in the

Hardin County community, Kathy brings over 17 years of

experience within the Hardin County Schools family. Her

journey in early childhood education and care has been

incredibly rewarding, fostering strong bonds with many

families in the area. However, Kathy’s lifelong passion for

the arts has led her to take on the role of secretary at the

HCS Performing Arts Center. Kathy, her husband Steven,

and her daughter Krystal share a deep love for the local

community and arts scene. You might spot them

exploring small businesses, attending art fairs, or enjoying

live music around town. With her wealth of experience

and dedication, Kathy will surely be an invaluable asset to

our team.

 Brandon Stearsman – PAC Custodian: Returning to his

roots in Hardin County after over a decade in Bowling

Green, Brandon is no stranger to the local theater scene.

Brandon’s passion for theater shines through from his

involvement both onstage and backstage with various

theater groups to his seat on the Board of Directors at

The Hardin County Playhouse. When he’s not immersed in

the world of theater, Brandon enjoys spending quality

time with his wife and two boys, indulging in video games,

board games, and tabletop role-playing games with loved

ones. His enthusiasm for supporting the growth of local

theater is contagious, and we’re thrilled to have him on

board as our new PAC Custodian.

 A Special Thanks: As we welcome Kathy and Brandon,

we can’t help but express gratitude for our recently

retired PAC Secretary, Diane Hafer. Diane’s dogged

dedication and northern charm have left an indelible

mark on our community, and we’re grateful for her

continued support as a volunteer.

Video Links

The links below provide a

video version of this

month’s blog and a link to

HCECTV’s The Monthly

Marquee, an interview

program hosted by Bart

focused on performing

arts activities in our

region.
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Join us in extending a warm welcome to Kathy and

Brandon as they embark on this new chapter with us at

the PAC. We’re excited to see the energy and talent they

bring to our team!

THE MONTHLY
MARQUEE

Audience Survey Winners

Congratulations to Christina Winter, Angie Saunders,

Karen Wimsatt, and Robert Warren, each the lucky winner

of a $20 PAC gift certi�cate for completing an audience

survey in February, and thank you for helping us learn

how to serve our audiences better!

Audience Survey

Share your thoughts on

your recent PAC visit and

get entered into the next

drawing.

AUDIENCE
SURVEY

PAC Spotlight – March 2024

This month, the PAC Spotlight shines on Elizabethtown

Independent School’s Carmen Caldera-Brzoska and Kate

Shirts.

What have been your most rewarding PAC

experiences?

CARMEN: My children are all very involved at The

PAC. They all enjoy di�erent aspects of technical

theatre, and it is a joy to watch them experience

something that was such an important part of my

childhood and adolescence. Their experiences with

me at the EPAC and with Bart and Aaron at the PAC

have greatly in�uenced their career paths.

KATE: I absolutely loved performing in the PAC’s

Beauty and the Beast production. That show taught

me so much about performance and working

together to create an amazing production, and it was

some of the most fun I’ve ever had doing a show!

Performing with the Youth Theatre of Hardin County

has also been incredibly rewarding, as I was able to

work with my talented close friends!

Why should the PAC be important to others?

CARMEN: The performing arts are the foundation of

every culture from the beginning of time. Having a

place in our community to experience and

participate in the arts is critical to any community.

The arts are for everyone at every age. I love that

every time I am there, I see families in the audience,

families working together backstage, and often

together on stage as well.

KATE: Watching an onstage performance is a

wonderful experience, and the PAC makes it possible

to bring great onstage productions to our area in a

really nice space! Theatre brings people together

and creates a beautiful sense of community!
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Click HERE to learn more about Carmen and Kate and

all the PAC Spotlight Ambassadors we’ve recognized

over the years.
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2023-2024
PRODUCING
PARTNERS

EXECUTIVE PRODUCERS
Abound Credit Union Cubero Group Hardin County Schools

The Cooper/Sears Family in loving memory of Bob & Deedie Cooper

ASSOCIATE PRODUCERS
The Cecilian Bank

Edward Jones

Elizabethtown Tourism
& Convention Bureau

HCEC-TV

Heartland
Communications

Heartland
Communications

Jerry Cormier
in Loving Memory of
Shirley Cormier

The Fleck Law Firm

German American
Bank

Jimmie Dee & Nelson
Kelley

Kentucky Arts Council

Olivia Kizinkiewicz

Bart Lovins

Radcli�-Fort Knox
Tourism Commission

Skaggs Limousine &
Transportation

The Swope Family of
Dealerships

Alan L. Thomas Piano
Tuning & Repair

Wing�eld Inn & Suites

101.5 WKMO

CO-PRODUCERS
Allegro Dance Theatre

Carrie Barnett

Sandy Bousum

Central Kentucky Race
Management

The Dance Centre of
Elizabethtown

Hub City Printing

Kenneth & Nannette
Johnston

The Liske Family

Jean & Randy Mobley

Greg & Jennifer Milby
in honor of our local
EMS, Doctors & Nurses

Richard & Donna
Osterhage

Chris & Peggy Ryan
in Loving Memory of
Ethel & Ray

Bernard & Becky
Williams

Women’s Club of
Elizabethtown

WQXE 98.3
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